
 

Date: Dec. 6, 2018 

 

Peterborough Fire Services attends BWXT NEC for unusual odour 

On Thursday, December 6th, 2018 at approximately 4:15 p.m., an employee noticed an unusual 

odour in an operating area. The employee made proper notification to the emergency response 

team, and Peterborough Fire Services briefly attended the site to investigate. It was determined 

that the odour originated from routine maintenance work being conducted on the roof and posed 

no health or safety risk to the public or employees.  

 

 


